
 
 
 

Hafesa Group, new member of the CEOE 
 

The company is joining the business organisation to consolidate its expansion 
plans in Spain over the next few years with the support of the national business 

network 
 
Madrid, 13 March 2023.- The Hafesa Group, the holding company involved in 
marketing and distributing petroleum products, has decided to become a member 
of the Spanish Confederation of Business Organisations (CEOE) to consolidate 
its future plans and help address the multiple challenges facing Spain, especially 
sources of energy supply.  
Joining the Confederation reaffirms the Hafesa Group's commitment to continue 
contributing to the development and growth of the Spain’s business networks with 
actions and activities in line with CEOE's mission. It also increases its synergies 
with different economic sectors, promoting the horizontal role played by energy 
supply. The Hafesa Group also aims to take an active part in the Confederation’s 
activities and working groups. 
According to Javier Calderón, the CEOE’s Director of Businesses and 
Organisations, “It is necessary to have companies like the Hafesa Group, which 
are committed to Spain in their investments and contribute to expanding and 
strengthening Spanish strategic industrial networks.” 
Meanwhile, Diego Guardamino, Managing Director of the Hafesa Group, 
commented that “modern times and society’s demands force companies to 
project themselves based on a specific purpose that allows them to undertake 
ambitious, long-term plans, maintaining the confidence of all our customers”.  
“It is vital to have a common position in the energy sector in order to contribute to 
the economic growth of the country and, therefore, to care for the welfare state, 
in which energy supply plays a fundamental role,” he added. 
 
About the Hafesa Group 
 
The Hafesa Group is a holding company involved in marketing and distributing 
petroleum products. From import, through storage and distribution, to sale at gas 
stations and gas centres, the Hafesa Group covers all downstream phases.  
 
It currently has three storage plants in operation in Bilbao, Motril (Granada) and 
Gijón. In the coming months, a new plant will be opened in Ocaña (Toledo) and 
it recently announced the installation of another new one in Ferrol, expected to 
come into operation in 2024. 
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